
 After the recent attacks in Diffa region, UNHCR, after consultations with authorities, decided that 
both Sayam Forage and Kablewa camps shall be open to all the displaced population (Nigerian 
refugees and Niger returnees). 

 Niger authorities ordered the Lake Chad islands located in the South East of N’Guigmi 
Department to be evacuated in order to proceed with military operations in the fight against the 
Boko Haram. 

 The presence of landmines along the border around Komadougou is still preventing access to 
certain areas.  

 A significant number of detentions are taking place in Diffa region. UNHCR is monitoring 
detentions of persons of concern and will provide legal assistance. 

  NIGERIA SITUATION: NIGER Refugee Response Plan (RRRP) 

Care International is continuing its water trucking 

activity with a UNHCR tanker truck of 16 000L 

capacity. The extraction is done through a private 

forage in Sayam distributing 16 ,000l/d in the camp.  

Diffa was not affected by the meningitis epidemic 

and no cases were recorded in Sayam Forage. MSF 

set up a mobile clinic to provide basic care and also 

carried out vaccination to new born and pregnant 

women.  

Under the supervision of the protection 

cluster coordinator, discussion are underway, with 

all actors, to come up with a collective strategy and 

a harmonized approach in the Diffa response.  

105,583 declared by local authorities in  

                    Diffa region  
 
1,400 transferred to Sayam Forage camp     
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 Regaining access to certain areas. The 
security situation still prevents hu-
manitarian actors to assist the dis-
placed population.  

 The relocation process to Sayam For-
age refugee camp which was stopped 

after the attacks is now re-starting.  
 Construction and/or rehabilitation of 

shelters. 
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UNHCR launched an urbanization program in Maine 

Soroa benefiting a first batch of a thousand 

displaced people. UNHCR and Plan International 

have signed a Letter of Understanding in order to 

build 1,000 shelters out of camp in the Diffa region. 

Distance learning centers have re-opened and 

teachers and pupils are slowly coming back. The 

distance learning education program has been 

suspended after the February attacks. 

The United Nations World Food Programme (WFP) 

has welcomed in-kind and cash donations from 

USAID (US$40 million) to support WFP’s assistance 

to very poor households including  more than 

60,000 Nigerian refugees with life-saving food after 

they had fled violence in northern Nigeria.  

* Funds received by UNHCR as of 1st May 


